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World Book Day Sing Out Performance
Well done to all the students (and staff) We are delighted that the school of
who dressed up as their favourite book | Music has agreed to
character on World Book Day. Everyone LZﬂg:;;en c: bj;) I:t n
looked great and we had great fun. special schools
Check out our photos on Facebook. again this year. :
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Annual Review meetings

Annual review meetings will run from Monday 20t to Thursday 30th March. You will

receive copies of all relevant reports next week.

Sainsbury Vouchers

Please remember to collect your
Sainsbury Active Kids vouchers and
send them into school. We were able to

purchase some fabulous equipment for

the school last year with these.



Voicebox Awards

Well done to all the students who entered the voice bo:
competition this year. We have selected Louise Eccles g‘/

as the Mitchell House representative with her joke:

Q. What do you call a fly with no wings?

A. A walk! Good luck with your entry Louise.

Parent and Toddler Group
Our parent and toddler group is running
on the last Tuesday of every month from
10.30 to 11.30 am. This is for families
with children with disabilities and their
sibling so if you have a toddler at home
please bring them along or if you know
any other families who have toddlers with
disabilities please let them know.
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gefher For families of children with

ﬂf disabilities

Last Tuesday of each month.
10-30am - 11-30am at Mitchell House School - L -

Masmont Pazk, Holywood Road, BT42GT - L\’ )/

For further information contact Laura Matchett Tel.

02890768407

Special School Athletics

Congratulations to The Eagles and The

Dolphins who won the trophy at the
Special Schools Athletics tournament at

Lagan Valley Complex this week.

Leavers
Throughout March our leaving students
will be visiting various Further Education
facilities to sample their provision and

courses for the future.

End of term

School will finish half day at 12.30pm on Friday 7th April for our Easter break. It

will reopen for students on Monday 20th February 2017.

If you have a question or concern about anything in school, please do not hesitate to
contact me — tel: 02890 768407 or e-mail me at Imatchett572@c2kni.net




